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Phone issues for Falls City 
(KLZA)-- Falls City is currently experiencing phone call issues.

You can only make a call from a landline phone to a landline phone and cell phone
to cell phone. You cannot make a call to a landline phone from a cell phone and
you cannot make a call to a cell phone from a landline phone.

The 911 lines are still working. If you call the Police Department and cannot get
through on the regular line you can call 911 until the phone service is fixed. 

If you have any non-emergent calls for the Sheriffs Office please call
402-223-4080 and you will be routed to Southeast 911’s dispatch center who
dispatches for the Sheriffs Office. 
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